

Dear Nicotra Guardians /Families,

Welcome to the academic year 2023-2024! We are thrilled to welcome you to what is certain to be another incredible academic year. We enjoyed many amazing activities last year, and we can't wait to put on more this year!

Our intention is to provide our students with a learning environment that connects and builds upon their previous knowledge, fosters their curiosity and equips them to be problem solvers.

The first day of school will be on Thursday, September 7th. The school address is 1441 South Avenue, Staten Island, New York.

Additionally, we utilize a communication program called ParentSquare. Parent email addresses and phone numbers are automatically transferred from our student information system from registration, so there is no need to download anything. However, if you would like, there is an app available for download. We use this program to private message parents about student progress, send whole school communications, emergency communications, newsletter, and much more!

Please keep a look out for an email regarding our New Student Orientation date/time at the beginning of September! We look forward to meeting you, giving out your schedules and giving you an opportunity to meet your teachers and fellow classmates!

We will continue to stay in touch with updates as we approach the first day of school. If you have any question, please email Ms. Tracey Rodriguez: trodriguez@nicotracharter.org or call 929-419-9003.

Best,

Terrona Gaynor

Jerrona Loy

Principal

Integration Charter Schools
Corporate Commons Three, 1 Teleport Drive, Staten Island, New York 10311
(929) 419-9003 • www.NicotraCharter.org

